
Week 29 - PTA Newsletter

OSO BOOK FAIR
MARCH 28 - APRIL 1

We are excited to invite you to our upcoming Scholastic Book Fair!
Check out the latest Book Fair flyer HERE. As always, all purchases
benefit our school.

Students will be visiting the book fair during school hours with their
classes. Unfortunately, parents will not be able to accompany their
children to the book fair during school hours; however, we will have
after school book fair hours on Wednesday, March 30th (1:05pm-
4:30pm) and Thursday, March 31st (5pm-7pm). Parents will be able to

https://bookfairsfiles.scholastic.com/flippingbooks/S22/S22-ES-Case-Booklist/S22_ES_Case_Booklist.html#p=1
http://www.osograndepta.com/product/yearbook/


shop during this time.

​Here's what you need to know:

Our book fair will offer a cash-free payment option called eWallet.
It's a convenient digital account that your child can use for
shopping at our fair. Grandparents, friends, and others can
contribute too! Set up your eWallet HERE.

Watch this clip to learn more about the e-wallet.

If you can't make it to our book fair, then shop online at our
school's virtual book fair. All orders ship directly to your home
and shipping is FREE for book orders over $25. Your online
orders will also benefit our school. Access our
virtual book fair HERE.

YEARBOOK - ORDER TODAY!
EARLY BIRD SALE ENDS THIS FRIDAY, MARCH 25

Pre-purchase your 2021-2022 yearbook now! Please visit the PTA
website HERE to pre-order yours! The discounted price of $25 is for
this week only. After March 25th, the price will increase to $30.
Yearbooks are ONLY available for pre-sale. They will not be available
to purchase at the end of the school year. Buy now!

CELEBRATION BOOK CLUB

​Today, March 21st, is the Order by Date for the Celebration Book
Club this month. Don't miss out! Click HERE to purchase!

https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/parent-how-it-works.html?fairID=5062697
https://players.brightcove.net/1543299976/Eyj59PHsg_default/index.html?videoId=6275847261001
https://bookfairs.scholastic.com/bookfairs/cptoolkit/homepage.do?method=homepage&url=osogrande
http://www.osograndepta.com/product/yearbook/
https://osograndepta.com/product/celebration-book-club/


SCIENCE FAIR/FAMILY FUN NIGHT - APRIL 13



SAVE THE DATE!
Oso Grande will be hosting Science Fair on campus again on

Wednesday, April 13, 2022, from 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

IMPORTANT DETAILS:
Complete the Participation Interest Form to submit your interest
and to receive more information. 
Attend our Scientific Method Webinar on Thursday, March 24 at
6:00 p.m. (Zoom Meeting, Meeting ID: 929 8841 7562,
Passcode: 057908)
Students may participate in a group or by themselves.
The science fair will be non-competitive. Every participating
student will receive an award for participation.

Even if you are not participating in the Science Fair, you can still join
us for a Family Fun Night! Entertainment, music, dancing and food
trucks will be onsite for a fun filled evening with our Oso Family.

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1BJoSYYNAil-dhhaU8jd9X05YeuFn8KI1MW-sow97ctk/edit


YEARBOOK PHOTOS NEEDED

March
3/28 - 4/1: Book Fair
4/1 - Walk to School Day

April
4/4 - 4/8: Spring Break (NO SCHOOL)
4/13: Science Fair & Family Fun Night (6-8pm)
4/18 - 4/22: Got Sneakers Shoe Drive
4/19 - 4/22: 5th Grade Science Camp
4/25 - 4/29: Staff Appreciation Week

Visit us at osograndepta.com
and please follow us on Instagram and

https://osograndepta.com/


Facebook.

Oso Grande PTA Board:
President - Melinda Karchem

Executive Vice President - Cindy Morrone
Treasurer – Kristin Goldberg

Recording Secretary – Francie Jauert
Corresponding Secretary – Dianna Glantz

VP, Ways & Means - Kristin Taylor
*VP, Programs – Chrissie Swoboda

*VP, Arts & Services - Johanna Trainer
Auditor – Judy Salcido

*Parliamentarian – Jule Norberg
Historian – Kari Webb

Financial Secretary – Darcy Cramer

*Voted in at January 2022 Association Meeting for rest
of 2021-2022 year

 
For other PTA questions or suggestions, please contact

info@osograndepta.com.

We are always looking for passionate volunteers who are ready to step in
with feasible solutions given various circumstances.

​Thank you your support of our students during these uncertain times!

Join the Oso Grande PTA
today!

 ​  ​

https://osograndepta.com/product/pta-membership/
https://www.facebook.com/osopta
https://www.instagram.com/oso_grande_pta/

